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Dear Penguins Against Cancer 
  
Firstly, I would like to pass on the thanks of all of us here at St. Luke’s, to the 

Trustees and to Rob Lancashire and Pete Davidson for their proposal to continue 

support for our organisation, in memory of Emma Lancashire. I can also formally 

confirm receipt of the £5,000 included with the letter dated 28th February 2024. This 

generous donation will help us to care for over 300 patients and their families at any 

given time within our local community. 
  
By 2040, 40% more people will require end of life care in the UK. That's why we are 
working to up-skill staff in care homes and educate people within schools, places of 
worship and companies to ensure as a community we can all help others at end of 
life, or those who are bereaved. 
  
Whatever the weather, our urgent care team will be out and about on the roads. 
Wind, rain, hail, you can expect them all during a British winter, but our nurses make 
our patients their priority. Last year, our teams spent 6475 hours on the roads, 
making house visits across Plymouth, the South Hams, Dartmoor and South East 
Cornwall. They know that our patients need them, so they make sure they will be 
there. 
  
Your support, kindness and generosity are truly appreciated and never taken for 

granted. 

Best Wishes 

Melissa Landricombe 

Supporter Care Lead 
 
The Supporter Care Team 
St Luke's Hospice Plymouth 
 

 


